Dear Members of the Class of 2009,
As you prepare to celebrate your graduation and the time you've had here at Duke, my colleagues in academic leadership roles and I would like to congratulate you on your achievements.  We also would like to know about your impressions of the Duke experience and your plans for the future.  Accordingly, we ask you to participate in our annual Senior Survey. This year is especially important because we are joining with other institutions to complete a study of the post-graduation plans of the Class of 2009.  Your response is very important to us.  Please use the survey as an opportunity to reflect upon your time at Duke and your plans for the future. We need your input to evaluate and improve the programs and services Duke offers. Of course, your responses will be kept in the strictest confidence and will not be printed or published in any form that would identify any individual.
Within the next week you will receive a request via email from the Office of the Provost to complete this survey online.  At that time we will provide the URL as well as instructions necessary to get started.  
I’d also like to remind you that tickets for the Baccalaureate Service may be claimed between April 20 and April 23 in Room 106 of the Career Center, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Monday-Thursday).  The Career Center is located in the Page building on West Campus. Baccalaureate tickets unclaimed after April 23 will be distributed on a first-come basis in a "Ticket Clearinghouse" on Friday, April 24. The clearinghouse also provides a means for the exchange of tickets for the several services.  The clearinghouse opens at 9:00 a.m. on Friday, April 25, in Room 106 of the Career Center.  Only two tickets per person will be issued at the clearinghouse, but there is no limit to the number of times an individual may enter the line. 

Thank you very much for your participation.


Sincerely,


Peter Lange


Provost

